
HELP!!! As many of you know Bill 

Shuey was the contact person for 

Bingo here at GHC. Due to his 

passing we are in need of a new 

contact person. In order to have Bingo 

we must have a license from the state 

of Florida. To apply for this license we 

must name a contact person. Without 

a license we CANNOT have Bingo. If 

you are interested please contact Bill 

Bourquin ASAP 440-465-

5394<tel:440-465-5394> or email at 

ghc.recreation@gmail.com<mailto:gh

c.recreation@gmail.com>. 
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